Joint Communique #4
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team
October 17, 2024

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on October 17, 2024. The team members addressed:

Article IX

Discussed and updated contract language for the health and welfare benefits cap.

Job Descriptions and Classifications

Reviewed and approved a new Lead SAP Counselor job description.
Reviewed recommendations of the Occupational Trainer job description and came to a

consensus.
All items are pending the CSEA 610 approval process and RUSD Board approval.
An informational meeting will be held to review the updates.

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on November 14,
2024.
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